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A big Hello and Welcome to TheirCare

Check out our family information; 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PIme1bzi_8w

Dear Families and Caregivers of Hampton Park Primary School, 

We would like to say a big Hello from the team at TheirCare, we are excited to be 
Hampton Park Primary Schools new onsite Out of School Hours Care service. 

Our OSHC Team are ready to welcome your family to our OSHC service, to learn about 
your family’s goals for OSHC and your child’s unique interests. TheirCare aims to 
provide leisure based, social learning experiences for children in Outside School Hours 
Care through the dedication of our qualified educators so that we can support each 
child’s spiritual, physical, social, intellectual, and emotional abilities.

Important updates for all families who will need to access OSHC: 

• Enrolment Information: Enrolments can be completed online via the information in 
our attached flyer.

• Families utilising Riverside Kids Club: Unfortunately, we are unable to directly 
transfer your bookings from your current OSHC provider. Once the online enrolment 
form is completed, we will contact you to ensure all bookings are correct for the next 
year.

• School Holidays, Hampton Park families will be provided care in the holidays from 
our Noranda Primary Schools Holiday Program. By adding the service to your 
enrolment you can easily book through our online bookings calender.

• Our educators will endeavour to make your child and family feel welcome and 
respected while using our service. Our customer service team is available at all times 
to answer any questions you may have.

Over the coming weeks you will receive more information regarding TheirCare’s
Before School and After School at Hampton Park Primary school. 

We are looking forward to meeting you all!

Kind Regards,

TheirCare Hampton Park OSHC Team.


